
Ghan, . Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 04,2004 9:20 AM

To: Mike Bowery (E-mail)

Subject: work plan for Thrifty #49, 3400 San Pablo Ave.,Oakland

l\4ike: I've made a mistake. ln concurring with your previous e mail to install wells instead of the borings prior
to wells, I thought that the wells would be installed in addition to the borings, not instead of the
borings. Without additional borings to the west of the site it would be tough to close the western edge of the
plume and distinguish a release from the neighboring Shell site. Elevated TPHg, BTEX and MTBE was
detected in the grab groundwater sample from B-2 and no water sample was collected from B-1 . Therefore, I
believe several borings to the west of the site in addition to the 3 wells proposed is warranted. Please give me
your thoughts.

Thank you,

Barney M, Chan
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
510-567-6765

From: Chan, Barney, Env. Health




